
 
 

STAFFING IMPACT REPORT ON PROPOSED LEGISLATION 
 

 
 
To:​ ​ Mayor Gavin Buckley 
 
From:​ ​ Michael Mallinoff, City Manager 
 
Date:​ ​ February 20, 2025 
 
Subject:​ R-10-25: 2025 Annapolis Film Festival Fee Waiver 
 

 
 
Purpose of legislation 
The purpose of this legislation is to identify the Annapolis Film Festival that will be held on 
March 27-30, 2025, as a Major Special Event; and waive charges for certain City of Annapolis 
costs related to city services for that event. 
 
Impact of legislation on staffing 
Since this legislation will not change the kind of support provided to the Festival by the City, this 
legislation will not impact the staffing needs of the City. 
 
Prepared by Victoria Buckland, Assistant City Manager 
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